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Your visit will begin in our Library and Learning Commons (yellow "hello!" on aerial photo). The library address 

is 400 Hood College Dr., Frederick, Maryland, 21701. To access reserved admission visitor parking we 

recommend you enter Hood College on the main drive (Hood Drive). At the stop sign in front of Alumnae Hall, 

turn right. At the stop sign at Martha Church Drive, turn right. The entrance to access parking will be just past 

the library on your right (yellow box on aerial photo). Park in a space marked with a yellow "Admission Visitor" 

sign * and make your way to the Library and Learning Commons. Follow the yellow check-in signs to library 

entrances and a member of our staff will be at the Information Desk to check you in. If no staff member is 

present when you arrive please make yourself comfortable in the seating area just behind the desk and we will 

check you in at the visit start-time. 

  

PLEASE NOTE: 

• If your plans change, please contact our office at visits@hood.edu to cancel or reschedule. 
• We may be unable to provide a campus tour for guests who arrive 15 minutes or later than their scheduled 

visit start-time. 
• Campus tours include a residence hall and unoccupied show room. However, please note that this room 

may be unavailable without prior notice. Information on all of our residence halls can be viewed here. 
• Nursing facility tours are available for students who will apply, have applied or have been accepted to Hood's 

nursing program. Touring the facility will add 30 minutes to your visit. 
• Weather in our area can be unpredictable, and campus tours happen rain or shine! In the summer and early 

fall, expect it to be hot and humid with possible thunderstorms. We recommend you bring water, sunscreen 
and an umbrella or raincoat. For inclement weather in the winter, please call 301-696-3400 before you travel 
to campus for updates that may impact your scheduled visit. We promise no matter what the weather, you 
will fall in love with our campus! 
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